
 
 

Employment Opportunity • Freelance Theatre Technician 

The Wortham Center for Performing Arts, located in downtown Asheville, North Carolina, is seeking 

freelance Technicians to support our upcoming 2025/26 Season of events in the Diana Wortham 

Theatre, Tina McGuire Theatre, and Henry LaBrun Studio. 

The Wortham Center for the Performing Arts presents and supports an array of disciplines including 

Dance, Music, Theater, and Special Events. 

Sound Engineers, Lighting Designers / Board Ops, A/V, and Stagehands and those interested in 

furthering their theatrical technical experience are welcome to apply. 

The Wortham offers a supportive and well-equipped environment for artists to fulfill their vision and 

allow technicians to perform in a professional and safe environment. 

Technicians are required to: 

• Understand and follow oral and written instructions. 

• Maintain effective audio-visual discrimination and perception. 

• Maintain physical condition appropriate to the performance of assigned duties and 

responsibilities which may including but not limited to walking, standing, or sitting for extended 

periods of time, lifting, stooping, climbing, bending, and carrying heavy materials, operating 

assigned equipment and handling varied tasks simultaneously. 

Application: 

Submit a cover letter, current resume and references to chandler@worthamarts.org. Please use 

“Theatre Technician” as the subject line. No calls or drop ins. 

WCPA is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate based on race, color, marital status, 

religion, gender, gender expression, age, sexual orientation, veteran status, national origin, genetic 

information or physical or mental disabilities that do not hinder performance of essential job tasks.  

WCPA is committed to recruiting, supporting, and fostering an equitable, diverse, and inclusive 

community of outstanding staff members and volunteers. Those who share this goal are encouraged to 

apply. 
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